
Banjup bush fires 2014 – thank you from Mayor Logan Howlett

10 years on from the Banjup bush fires that brought the very real impact and 
realization of the loss of property, we stop to reflect on lessons learned and the fact 
that no lives were lost. Our thanks go to the many stakeholders from our first 
responders who fought the fire on a number of fronts, and to those organizations that 
operated in the background in support of them. Having a bush fire plan has never 
been more important, make sure yours is up to date.
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